
 

 

-FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- 

27 AUGUST 2024: 

BUSINESS AWARD NOMINATION DATE EXTENDED 

The Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council (CGRC) is hosting the annual business awards in 

Cootamundra this year and is introducing the event to Gundagai. 

Business awards honour the ingenuity, resilience, and commitment exhibited by businesses in the 

community. Businesses are pivotal in propelling economic growth, generating employment, and 

contributing to the overall prosperity of the communities. 

Nominations will now close on Wednesday the 4th of September. Allowing residents even more time 

to nominate an amazing business, employee or employer in our communities. 

The two events to be held in Gundagai on 11 October and in Cootamundra on 18 October 2024 will 

recognise outstanding businesses and employees. The awards celebrate the incredible standard of 

local businesses in the region and champion the stories and successes of these businesses. 

A dedicated page on Council’s website has been allocated where nominations can be submitted 

easily online or alternatively nominations can be completed by calling into Council’s Adminstation 

Offices in Cootamundra and Gundagai. 

Nomination forms can be found on Council’s website at https://www.cgrc.nsw.gov.au/2024-

business-awards/ and will close on the 4th September. 
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